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22 December 1970

Service Department
Sraflex Inc*Rochester 6
New York
Dear Sirs:

I am sending you by REA Express 19 Riteway 
4x5 sheet film holders for repair or replacement. The 
light traps on all of them leak light to some extent — 
some much more than others, but since in my experience 
once a light leak starts it continues to progress to a 
completely unacceptable degree. Therefore, I do not 
feel confident to use any of these holders longer.

All of these holders are supplied with the 
#1644 hard rubber slides. Please make sure that the 
replacement holders are similarly equipped.

Sincerely,


